
WELCOME TO WAUMBA LAND!
We are so glad you chose to trust us with the care of your child. Here are some helpful 
details for your family.

Special Needs and Allergies
Please notify us of any allergies, medical needs, or behavioral special needs so we can 
best help your children. For your convenience, we provide Cheerios as a snack in the 
classrooms. Rice Chex is available upon request for children with allergies. No outside 
food is permitted. (Labeled bottles for babies and crawlers are allowed.)

Safety and Security
Check-In Process
In order to provide the safest environment for your children, we follow a strict check-in 
process. Check-in begins 30 minutes before the service hour. 

Background Checks
All Waumba Land volunteers are carefully trained and background-checked before 
serving in our classrooms.

Relationships
We believe a consistent environment is best for preschoolers, so we encourage your 
children to attend the same hour each week. They will make friends and have the same 
small group leaders.

Wellness
Children who have shown signs of fever, vomiting, or other contagious illnesses should 
be symptom-free and fever-free for 24 hours before coming to Waumba Land.


